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Actions/Decisions 

 
Biennial SRS Meeting Next Steps  
The Partnership held its 2021 Biennial Strategy Review System (SRS) meeting on May 12-13. A recap and 
synthesis of the discussions was presented.  

o Action: The SRS Planning Team will take feedback gathered at the Biennial Meeting and the June 

Management Board (MB) meeting and develop a set of recommended changes to the CBP 

Governance Document, the SRS process and materials for implementation in the third cycle of 

the SRS. 

 
Review and acceptance of final Quarterly Progress Meeting materials for the following outcomes: 
Climate Adaptation, Climate Monitoring and Assessment, Local Leadership and Tree Canopy  
The final materials for the Local Action Cohort QPM and the two climate outcomes were presented as 
final.  

o Action: The MB accepted as final the materials for the following outcomes: 

o Climate Adaptation 

o Climate Monitoring and Assessment 

o Local Leadership 

o Tree Canopy 

o Action from the February MB Meeting: The MB will be prepared to help identify and discuss 

resource solutions that can support a path forward for both the climate resiliency outcomes at 

the July 15, 2021 MB meeting. 

 
Chesapeake Bay Program Youth Initiative 
A cohort of 10-15 students, called Youth Ambassadors, are being selected to participate in a 5 month-
long program, working alongside mentors from the Chesapeake Bay Program to develop an 
understanding of the complex issues facing the Chesapeake Bay Watershed. The Initiative will culminate 
in a final presentation to the MB in fall of 2021. 

o Decision: The MB agreed to reserve up to two hours on the October MB agenda (agenda 

availability pending) to allow the participants in the CBP Youth Initiative to present and ask 

questions of MB members.  

o Action: MB members are encouraged to engage with the students and provide mentorship 

opportunities if possible.  Several MB members volunteered to work with the students 

including:  Michelle Price-Fay (Acting Chair), Ann Swanson (CBC), Ann Jennings (Va.), Katherine 



Antos (DC).   Other volunteers should contact Brittany Omoleye-Hall (Brittany_Omoleye-

Hall@nps.gov) or Wendy O’Sullivan (wendy_o'sullivan@nps.gov). 

 
Business Meeting 
CBARA Request – The MB was reminded of the Office of Management and Budget’s (OMB) annual 
request for budget and data information pursuant to for the Chesapeake Bay Accountability and 
Recovery Act (CBARA).  Note: Subsequent to the MB meeting, OMB sent its formal request to the 
partners on June 21 with responses due by August 2, 2021; A separate request was sent to the Federal 
Agencies on June 21, 2021 with a due date of July 19, 2021. 
 


